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Please remind your kids to conduct the DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST before coming to school each day, and 
to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

Students should continue to follow the Health Guidelines at school & in the community  
 

***Please remind your student to bring a mask and a backup every day*** 
 

 
April 30  - Quarter 3 Report Cards available in the MyEducation BC student portal. Please refer 
  to the following document if your student is having difficulty logging on. 
  Logging into the STUDENT PORTAL 
May 05 - LAMPAC 
May 14 - Parent / Teacher conferences 
May 17 – 18 - Vancouver Island SOGI Summit – registration information below 
May 20  - Virtual District Orientation / Student Transition Day 
May 21 - PRO-D – no school 
May 24  - Victoria Day – no school  
 
 
Lambrick Park School Daily Announcements and other important information. 
 
 
 
Dear LP families, 
 
2 months left in the school year!  We will continue to monitor and adjust to updating 
Health Orders. Most of our students are adhering to the guidelines, but we have 
noticed that many students are habitually arriving without a mask. Please remind your 
child to bring a mask or 2 when they leave the house. While we do have masks 
available in the office, they are intended to be for students that forget a mask on 
occasion.  
 
Thanks for your continued understanding and support. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Gord Mitchell 
Principal, Lambrick Park Secondary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1695wdineyVkqUhIT_x_NI2CEHzKk7xA2/view?usp=sharing
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/


GRAD 2021 UPDATES 
 
Grads and Grad Families: 
 

Time is running out to order your Grad Gowns and T-Shirts!  
Last day to order is MONDAY MAY 3rd  

for the gowns to arrive in time for whatever GRAD we are able to organize on June 18th! 
Cash On-line has all the info. 

 
 

 
 

GRAD 2021 CEREMONY DATE IS JUNE 18th! 
 
Plans are in the works now to hold a grad ceremony that follows provincial health orders on June 18th. We are 
still working out details about the size of groups and whether or not guests can attend (livestreaming will likely 
be available), but regardless Grads will have the opportunity to participate in some form of grad ceremony. To 
that end, we need to place the cap and gown order to ensure deliver before the event. The cost to Grads is 
$35 which provides a cap and gown to keep and a souvenir grad t-shirt. Please go to the School Cash Online 
at the link below to place your order and indicate your size BEFORE MAY 1ST! 
 

SCHOOLCASHONLINE 
 
Last year many grads were left scrambling because they did not purchase a cap and gown before the 
deadline and were unable to get one before the ceremony.  See Mrs. Bourassa in the office if you have any 
questions. 
 

LAMPAC NEWS: 
 

NEXT PAC ZOOM:    May 5, 2021 
 

ZOOM Invite - https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/69037866300?pwd=cGxMV1Q4dld5ZWpqT21FVmk3NjVDdz09 
 
Thrifty Foods SMILE CARDS are available for pick up in the Lambrick Park office. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to accept 
donations under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website. 
 
Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC Make A Donation . 
 

CAREER CENTER: 
CAREER CENTER NEWS & EVENTS 
 
All Careers 9,10,11 and 12 work is due by May 28th. Work will not be accepted after that date. If students 
need help with their assignments please see Ms. Jensen or Ms. Nielson in the library on Fridays from 10:40-
11:40 
 

LIBRARY NEWS! 
LAMBRICK PARK LIBRARY  
 
TWITTER.com/SelenaJensen61 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/
https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/69037866300?pwd=cGxMV1Q4dld5ZWpqT21FVmk3NjVDdz09
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true
https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/
https://lambrickparklibrary.sd61.bc.ca/
https://twitter.com/SelenaJensen61


APRIL SNAPSHOT 
 

This month‘s snapshot offers information and resources to support your family in navigating grief and 
loss 

 
April 2021 Secondary Snapshot – Helping Teens Cope with Grief 

 
 

ISLAND SOGI Summit 
 
The Island SOGI Summit is just over two weeks away. The event will take place on the afternoon of Monday 
May 17th and the morning of Tuesday May 18th.  
 
This event coincides with the International Day Against Homophobia, Transphobia and Biphobia (May 
17) and SD61 Rainbow Week (May 17-20). 
 
The virtual program is FREE for all students and staff from Vancouver Island school districts and will be an 
opportunity to hear from local voices and 2SLGBTQ+ community leaders. Looking for more information about 
what the event will include? Check out the full agenda here. 
 
Register here for the Summit to gain access to the learning, connections, and celebrations of SOGI-
inclusive education. Teachers can attend individually or with their classes. You may also attend as many or as 
few sessions as you’d like.  
 
While this event is open to all, we are not able to provide TTOC coverage or release time. 
 
Soft close for registration is May 10th but responses will still be accepted until the end of that week. 
 
To celebrate Rainbow Week, a new batch of rainbow stickers and temporary tattoos will be sent to all schools 
within the next two weeks. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions, 
 
Jon Hamlin 
District SOGI Lead                                                                                                            

 
 

 

http://cm.pn/6s99
https://may17.org/
https://www.sogieducation.org/s/Island-Summit-Agenda-2021.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezOV157b8foWDr9LY6GsTtuM3slLUtmuULFsenBo35gIvyGA/viewform?usp=sf_link

